
16. CORRESPONDENCE

A letter was received from Ross Banbury, Youth Alive Trust, seeking financial
assistance for trainees to attend a team building/planning camp and or ongoing
training during the year.  The Board resolved to support the training costs of this
project with a contribution of $600.


